
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 25 November 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
We have some great news! 
 
Following the successful AGM on 10th November, we would like to officially launch the new Parent Teacher 
& Friends Association, called ‘Academy Community Together’ (ACT). 
 
We will be planning exciting events to help fund raise, for projects to support and improve students’ time at 
the Academy.  Working closely with the teachers, parents and students, we will be deciding what projects to 
focus on, and when.  As we are newly formed, the events will start off small for the first year, but who knows 
what the future will bring. 
 
Our first event will be running the refreshments at the Christmas Sounds Concert on the 9th December. We 
will also be holding a raffle on the night, with some amazing prizes donated from businesses within the 
community. 
 
ACT would really like parents support in making this a success, whether it’s from attending future events, 
helping out or joining the committee.  Our door is always open. 
 
Please join our Facebook page ‘ACT – TBHA’ to keep up to date and find out more on what is happening. 
 
If you would like to help out at the Christmas Sounds Concert, or future events please message us on our 
Facebook Page, or contact office@theburgesshillacademy.org.uk   
 
If joining the committee interests you, please let us know. We are looking for someone to take on the role of 
Secretary still. If you think you have the skills to cover this, we would love to hear from you. 
 
Looking forward to meeting parents and the exciting events ahead. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Shuna China  
Chair of ACT 
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Principal: Mr Jon Francies 
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